June 4, 2024.

Dear Residents of Rio Grande City,

It is our obligation to you as Citizens of Rio Grande City to inform you that we have decided to contest the recent election results for the positions of Rio Grande City Commissioner Place 4 and Commissioner Place 2. This decision has not been made lightly but comes after careful consideration of various irregularities observed during the election process.

Our democracy is the comerstone of our community, and it is imperative that the electoral process remains fair and transparent. It is essential that only the residents of Rio Grande City have a say in electing their city commissioners. Election integrity is of the utmost importance and essential in the democratic process.

We believe that by contesting these results, we are taking a necessary step to protect the democratic process and maintain trust in our local government. We are committed to pursuing this matter diligently and will work tirelessly to ensure that any discrepancies are thoroughly investigated and resolved.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate this important issue. Together, we will ensure that our democracy remains robust and that the will of the people is accurately reflected in our city commission.

Sincerely,

Alberto Escobedo & Rey Ramirez